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2010/2011 Bylaws Committee Annual Report

 

Submitted by: Deberah England  & Carol Ficken

 

Members  

 

Deberah England, chair (Wright State University)

Carol Ficken, vice-chair (University of Akron)

David Burke, member (Villanova University)

Rita Johnson*, member (Wright State University)

Elizabeth McDonald, member (University of Memphis)

Linda Pitts, member (University of Washington)

Kate Seago, member (University of Kentucky)

Patrick Carr, board liaison (East Carolina University)

  

Completed Activities  

 

We are pleased to submit the annual report of the 

Bylaws Committee for 2010/2011.  The committee held 

its annual meeting at the NASIG annual conference in 

Palm Springs, California. Over the summer members 

completed the annual review of the Bylaws Committee 

page on the NASIG website and worked with EEC to 

complete a few changes.   

 

At the request of the NASIG Board, the committee 

discussed the proposed changes to the NASIG reporting 

calendar.  All members were in agreement that the 

proposed changes would not impact the commit

and therefore were in favor of the proposed changes.
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Budget 

 

No budget was requested; no expenses were incurred.

 

In conclusion, it has been a very quiet year for the 

committee. 

 

*Rita Johnson left the committee in early 2011. 
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